EC KING CONTRACTING

A DIVISION OF MILLER PAVING LTD.
2125 20™ Avenue East P.O. Box 457
Owen Sound, Ontario N4K 5P7

@ (519)376-6140 £,(519)371-2783

To: Chris Harrow: The Minto Fire Department
From: Devin Gordon

Date: January 3, 2017
Re: December 25t Concrete Plant Fire

Hi Chris,

While we were enjoying our Christmas, everybody at EC King Concrete had forgotten about work. We didn’t
expect to get a call that worn wiring at our Mount Forest facility had instigated a fire. Fortunately for us, the
Minto Fire Department’s response was quick and effective.

Crews onsite during the fire operated professionally. We were impressed with how quickly a safe worksite
was created, and the quality of onsite communication. Engaging our employees during the fire gave us great
confidence in the support we received.

We appreciate your help, especially during Christmas when family gatherings and traditions are emphasized.

We are thankful to have a workplace to return to.

Thanks again,

oesonn Gord e~

Devin Gordon, P.Eng.
General Manager | EC King Concrete

www.millergroup.ca



